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Mr. Frank Dillman
2213 County Road 54 W
Notasulga, AL 36866-3379

Dear Mr. Dillman:

I provided you copies of board members' expenses again in April 2013. So, I am not
certain why the asseflion that you have not gotten them is being made. As I stated, I have
no out of town travel for FY 2012 or FY 2013. Board members have limited travel that
deals with conferences for them to earn certifications and designations.

We are sending copies again in an effort to resolve this matter. If these copies do not
meet what you are seeking; perhaps, you need to make an appointment to come in so we
can try to better interpret what it is you desire, as we have sent and are resending what we
have.
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cc: Attomey Deborah Hill Biggers
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